FFANCE LOMEARD, P.E. CHIEF ENGINEER

ONE WORLD TRADE CENTER NEW YORK, 157 10048

(212) 435-7449 (201) 961-6600 x7449

May 28, 1997

Umesh Avadhani WTC - 73W

Dear Umesh,

You are cordially invited to attend a luncheon buffet reception in recognition of your participation in the JFK - CTA - Area One Parking Structure Project.

The planning and design for this project started only in late August 1996. Utilizing a very aggressive, fast track schedule, you were able to begin the installation of the foundations in February 1997. By April 1997, as products of your effort, you were able to award the superstructure contract. This accomplishment would not have been possible without your hard work, dedication and professional commitment. For this you are to be congratulated!

The reception will be held on Monday, June 16, 1997 from 12:00 noon to 2:00 p.m. in the Oval Room of One World Trade Center.

I hope you will be able to attend.

Sincerely,

Francis J. Lombardi, P.E.

Chief Engineer

R.S.V.P.

If you are unable to attend, please call Laraine Fezza at (212) 435-7403 by June 6, 1997



FFANCY, J. LOMBARD, F.E. CHIEF ENGINEER

ONE WOPED TRACE CENTER NEW YORK, NO 10048

(212) 435-7449 (201) 961-6600 ×7449

May 28, 1997

Bernardo Basilio WTC - 73W

Dear Bernardo,

You are cordially invited to attend a luncheon buffet reception in recognition of your participation in the JFK - CTA - Area One Parking Structure Project.

The planning and design for this project started only in late August 1996. Utilizing a very aggressive, fast track schedule, you were able to begin the installation of the foundations in February 1997. By April 1997, as products of your effort, you were able to award the superstructure contract. This accomplishment would not have been possible without your hard work, dedication and professional commitment. For this you are to be congratulated!

The reception will be held on Monday, June 16, 1997 from 12:00 noon to 2:00 p.m. in the Oval Room of One World Trade Center.

I hope you will be able to attend.

Sincerely,

Francis J. Lombardi, P.E.

Chief Engineer

R.S.V.P.

If you are unable to attend, please call Laraine Fezza at (212) 435-7403 by June 6, 1997